
 

Press Release 
Simon Sprengel wins Apprenticeship Award of the Max Planck 

Society 
Simon Sprengel has won the Apprenticeship Award of the Max Planck Society as an 
industrial mechanic at the Max-Planck-Institut für Eisenforschung (MPIE). The prize is 
awarded for outstanding professional and educational achievements and is endowed 
with 750€. 

Sprengel's apprenticeship focused on the construction of fine equipment, including 
computer assisted milling work in the MPIE's workshop: “I was already interested in 
manual work and working with metal, therefore an apprenticeship at the MPIE was the 
ideal decision. The equipment here is great, we have good instructors, and it's also a 
good fit on a personal level. Winning this prize makes me especially happy now,” says 
Sprengel.  

Trainer Ralf Selbach feels that the training of the next generation has been 
appreciated: “It's great to see how we can integrate and promote the apprentices in the 
scientific community. This award rewards Simon's outstanding performance, but is also 
a tribute to the work done in the mechanical workshop.”  

Executive Dr. Kai de Weldige also emphasizes the importance of the work of non-
scientific employees at the MPIE: “Science is not only research in the lab, but also 
close cooperation with non-scientific departments that are the backbone of research.”  

In the next four years, Sprengel will visit night school to complete his technical 
education. Meanwhile, he will remain at the MPIE as an industrial mechanic.  

In addition to apprenticeship as an industrial mechanic, the MPIE also offers five other 
apprenticeships: Chemical laboratory assistant, IT specialist for system integration, 
office management assistant, mathematical-technical software developer and 
materials tester. The possibilities afterwards are manifold. Some apprentices stay at 
the institute. Others go into industry or decide to study at university. 
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Simon Sprengel, winner of the Apprenticeship Award of the Max Planck Society, in 
front of the workshop of the Max-Planck-Institut für Eisenforschung. © Max-Planck-
Institut für Eisenforschung. 

 

 
Simon Sprengel (center) with his colleagues, trainer Ralf Selbach (back right) and 
executive Dr. Kai de Weldige (second from right) at the celebration outside the 
workshop gate of the MPIE. © Max-Planck-Institut für Eisenforschung. 

 

Author: Robin Bitter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The international team of the Max-Planck-Institut für Eisenforschung conducts advanced basic materials research for the fields of 
mobility, energy, infrastructure, medicine and digitalisation. The focus lies on nanostructured metallic materials as well as 
semiconductors, which are analysed down to their atomic and electronic scales. This enables the MPIE team to develop new, 
tailor-made structural and functional materials embracing their synthesis and processing, characterization and properties, as well 
as their response in engineering components exposed to real operating environments. 
 
Stay up to date and follow us on LinkedIn, Twitter and YouTube. 

Contact:  
Yasmin Ahmed Salem, M.A.  
Press and Public Relations Officer 
E-Mail: y.ahmedsalem@mpie.de 
Tel.: +49 (0) 211 6792 722 
www.mpie.de  

https://www.linkedin.com/company/max-planck-institut-f%C3%BCr-eisenforschung-gmbh
https://twitter.com/MPIEisen
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCsrWxXULiRWgMSWtICkx4bQ
mailto:y.ahmedsalem@mpie.de
http://www.mpie.de/

